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Minutes of  
Algonquin Village Special Liquor Commission 

Held in Village Board Room Hall on April 2, 2013 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  With the Village Board seated as the Liquor Commission, Liquor 
Commissioner John Schmitt opened the meeting at 7:25 p.m. A roll call showed the 
following commissioners were present: Debby Sosine, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, 
Robert Smith, Brian Dianis, John Spella. In attendance; Tim Schloneger, Village 
Manager; Russ Farnum, Community Development Director; Russ Laine; Chief of Police;   
Kelly Cahill, Attorney; and Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk. 
 
CONSIDER LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION:  
 
Mr. Schmitt requested that the Liquor Commission consider consenting to the approval 
of the following liquor license: 
 
Class A-1 
 
Kanji Corporation, d/b/a Rice Fusion Sushi, 2521-23 County Line Road, Algonquin, 
Illinois  60102 (Randall Crossing) 
 
Mr. Schmitt reported all filing papers were submitted and in order. Attorney Cahill 
concurred. 
 
The president, Ms. Rain Chen, was asked by Messrs. Dianis and Smith if BASSET 
training was given to all employees and if she knew of the severity of being caught sell 
to minors. She responded by saying their employees have been trained in BASSET and 
that any new hires would be trained before access to selling. She also stated her 
business will use an electronic swipe system to check IDs. 
 
Ms. Cahill reported there is a legal matter of updating the corporate bylaws before 
issuing the liquor license. This will be done very soon. 
 
Consensus of the Commission was to advise and consent to issuing this license 
pending the receipt of updated corporate bylaws. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the meeting at 7:29 p.m. 
 
 
Submitted; __________________________________ 
                       Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk  
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